
ORCA Charity Event 

One thing you can always count on in Ocean Ridge – if there is a reason to socialize with friends 
and neighbors, people will come!  On January 30, one hundred and thirty-six residents danced 
to the music played by Mike’s Garage Band at the Calabash Elks Club.  There were 50/50 
drawings for prizes and a dancing contest.  And best of all, this fun event was for a great cause.  
Ocean Ridge Charities Association (ORCA) organized the fundraiser for the Brunswick Family 
Assistance.  The deal was sweetened when Brunswick Electric agreed to match the total 
amount raised that evening.   
 
ORCA members, Barbara Ellenberger and Mike Cunningham, delivered a check for $2500 to the 
Brunswick Electric Company.  They matched the amount and forwarded $5000 to Brunswick 
Family Assistance. 
 
ORCA’s next event is their ever popular Trivia Night to be held on March 21.  The sign-up list 
opened on February 14, and it is currently filled.  However, it is such a fun night that you may 
wish to check for cancellations if you didn’t get in. 
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